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NuTech National: 

Loss Prevention Foundation announces NuTech 

National as Title Sponsor 

 

Orlando, FL – June 8, 2016 – NuTech National has recently been announced as the title sponsor 

and charter member for the Loss Prevention Foundation’s Benevolent Fund. The fund helps to 

support and honor families of fallen LP personnel in the industry. In addition to distributing 

funds to these families, the LPBF in hand with NuTech National provide financial grants to 

eligible participants who include those with serious medical issues, deaths of dependents, natural 

disasters, homelessness, etc. Greg Detardo, President of NuTech National, quotes that “we are 

extremely honored and happy to be a part of such a great cause for our LP community and look 

forward to further contribution to help our community in need. We know the importance of LP 

personnel and will continue working to honor and support them.” 

 The prevalence of LP personnel deaths is all too common. Gene Smith, founder of the 

LPF, quotes that: “[the LPF] just received information yesterday of another tragic loss of an LP 

professional who was killed in a terrible car accident while he was working. He leaves behind a 

wife and a young son.” This fund has been an emotional experience for all parties involved and 

the team at NuTech could not be prouder to be leading the way in this fund and contributions to 

the families of LP everywhere. 
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